Community Association Response

December 21, 2020

Hello Kait

The Bowness Community association Planning and Development Committee have reviewed the above noted application and have no concerns with the proposed Land Use change. We would be interested in the allowance for "up to 6 units" as the R-CG designation we typically see has 4 units. I understand they have applied the density calculation based on the allowable space but this has resulted in several residents with concerns about what development will actually occur here. I have indicated to them to send comments to you directly.

Would you please notify us as to when this application will go to a public hearing for approval?

Thank you for the opportunity to respond.

Sydney

Sydney Empson Planning and Development Coordinator Bowness Community Association

www.mybowness.com

Phone: 403-288-8300 x 134

E-mail: planning@mybowness.com